

MINISTRY OF NATIONAL DEFENCE "NICOLAE BĂLCESCU" LAND FORCES ACADEMY SIBIU, ROMANIA

Sibiu, March 2024

3-5 Revoluției Str., 550170 - ROMANIA

Tel.: 004.0269432990

E-mail: office@armyacademy.ro Web: www.armyacademy.ro

Dear Brigadier General Ivan Georgiev Malamov,

I extend a heartfelt gratitude on behalf of Nicolae Bălcescu Land Forces Academy of Sibiu for your cadets' valuable contribution and exemplary behaviour throughout the *Interoperability Common Module* that we organized during 11-22 March 2024.

Cadets Stiliyan MITEV, Daniela MIRCHEVA, Victor GEORGIEV, Trayana STOYANOVA, Hristiyan PEEV, Simeon KOLEV, who carry out Erasmus traineeship mobilities in our Academy volunteered to take part in the abovementioned training module. The remarkable dedication and results of your cadets during the training demonstrate high standards of discipline and commitment. The course director witnessed their active engagement and exemplary performance, spirit of unity, professionalism and exceptional skills.

Wishing you and your University continued success in all your endeavours and I hope our cadets will have further opportunities to engage in common academic and military activities that would deepen our partnership even further.

Cordially,

Brigadier general prof. eng. Ghiță BÂRSAN PhD

Commandant (rector) of "Nicolae Bălcescu" Land Forces Academy of Sibiu